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February 18, 1981

Mr. W.C. Seidle, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Rya'i Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

KfENRC 81-059
Re: Docket No. 50-482
Subj: 50. 55 (e) Report - General Electric HFA Relays

NRC Information Notice 81-0)

Dear Mr. Seidle:

In December,1980, we received a letter from General Electric Co. (GE)
which advised us that failures had been experienced with certain lexan
coil spools supplied with their !!PA type relays. Mr. ECreel advised
Mr. WACrossman of this letter on December 23, 1980.

On January 15, Information Notice 81-01 was issued to advise the industry
of this problem.

On February 4, Mr. ECreel advised Mr. Crossman that an investigation
had been initiated to determine if any of the potentially defective
coils were installed in safety-related relays at Wolf Creek, and that
several of th - potentially defective coils had been found.

At this time an inspection to determine if the coils are cracked is not
planned because we will replace the relays as recommmended by GE, regard-
less of the present condition of the coils. Our schedule for replacing
the coils will be dependent upon the availability of replacement relays
from GE.

Please advise if you need additional information.

y Yours very truly,

f(R ',k. //,

GLK:bhj
cc: TVandel (NRC Site Inspector)

Director Inspecti.'n and Enforcement,,p U.S. Nuclear Regulator'/ Commission
810 2 2 % R | Washington, D.C. 20555
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